
  
 

 
MINUTES – Central Committee for Catholic School Councils – December 3, 2020



  
 

 
MINUTES – Central Committee for Catholic School Councils – December 3, 2020 

   a. Welcome and Declaration of CCCSC Representatives 
    i. Declaration of Conflict of Interest - NIL 
   b. Declaration of Alternates by Family of Schools - NIL 
   c. Identification of Observers and Guests 
    Kesh Sharma, ICT Support                                Michael Brunetto 

Daniela Cordi                                                      Dominique Darmanin-Sturg    gnin
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vii) Responding to Ian Lodge, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that if parents wanted 
to purchase devices for their children, parents could be provided with the specifications 
and types of devices purchased by the Board to use as a guide. 

viii) Responding to Alexandra Sikorski, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that the Board 
is continuing its Google licensing and continues to purchase Chromebooks. 

ix) Responding to Dinah Langley, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that, regarding 
asymptomatic testing, Peel Public Health is only focusing on the hot spots in specific 
schools where there are outbreaks in multiple classes.  Karen Dancy added that at Holy 
Spirit, Peel Public Health came to the school with a mobile testing unit.
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   - OAPCE November 2020 webinar recordings “Parenting Positively in a Pandemic” are available 
for viewing on the provincial website www.oapce.org. 

- Resource handout available from the session ‘Parents Matter’ at https://www.oapce.org/wp-
content/uploads/2020/11/Parent-Engagement-Resource-List-to-accompany-OAPCE-webinar-
November-2020.pdf. 

- Parent Partner newsletter is expected before Christmas.  It will provide updates from around 
the province.  (It will be posted on www.oapce.org and emailed to parents.)  It will be forward 
to CCCSC. 

- At the November 25 meeting, parents provided feedback to the chair of the regional council 
with respect to their experience at the AGM.  A letter of observations and questions to clarify 
was sent to the Executive Director and Board.  A response is pending. 

- There was a consensus by parents to continue meetings the last Wednesday of each month.  
The next meeting is January 27.  Invites and agendas will be emailed to parents 1-2 weeks 
before the meeting. 

- Meetings are recorded to help the secretary with minutes and are then deleted, as we do not 
have a liability form (as volunteers) and will not be posting the recordings of meetings at this 
time. 

- Updated list of OAPCE representative

http://www.oapce.org/
https://www.oapce.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Parent-Engagement-Resource-List-to-accompany-OAPCE-webinar-November-2020.pdf
https://www.oapce.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Parent-Engagement-Resource-List-to-accompany-OAPCE-webinar-November-2020.pdf
https://www.oapce.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Parent-Engagement-Resource-List-to-accompany-OAPCE-webinar-November-2020.pdf
http://www.oapce.org/
https://files.constantcontact.com/a023c651301/e37dfed8-7b35-43a9-b759-fb13046050f9.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/a023c651301/e428cc6d-f059-422b-aeb3-e937f9afa9d2.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/a023c651301/32c8b24e-453b-40f0-b47c-12c65aee039e.pdf
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committed to student wellness, equity and inclusive education for all, safe and accepting 
school communities and ensuring students and families know what resources are available for 
them.  The last presentation was on Hybrid learning resources for Special Education. 

- A PRO Grant flyer about Preparing Your Child with Differing Abilities for the Sacraments was 
shared with the committee today.  There will be another flyer shared next week on an 
Information Session on Supporting the Transition of Children with Differing Abilities into 
Dufferin-Peel for September 2021.  That session will be on January 28.  As well, there will be a 
resource shared for Asynchronous Christmas Activities. 
i) Responding to Michael Brunetto, Laurie-Anne Clark clarified that SEAC agendas and 

minutes are posted on the Board website under Board Meetings. 
ii) Responding to Michael Brunetto, Laurie-Anne Clark clarified that on the Board website 

under SEAC there are plenty of resources available to share with school communities. 
iii) Responding to Mary Licata, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that he would look 

into how to include a Special Education representative on Catholic School Councils. 
  5. Parish Representative Report - NIL 
  6. ACCESS DP - NIL 
  7. Monthly Member Update Report – Caroline McFarland 
   Please note attached submission by Karen Dancy for Cardinal Ambrozic Catholic Secondary and St. 

Thomas Aquinas Secondary Schools, submission by Laurie-Anne Clark for St. Brigid, St. Joseph 
Elementary, St. Matthew and St. Veronica Schools, and submission by Dinah Langley for St. 
Aloysius Gonzaga Secondary and Our Lady of Mount Carmel Secondary Schools. 

     
 E. Information / Committee Updates 
  1. Correspondence - NIL 
  2. CCCSC In-


